
Monday 11th September 2023

Dear Grazebrook Families,

Zero Waste Hub - Saturday 16th September 2023, 11.00am - 3.00pm

We are delighted to be hosting, once again and with the help of Forest Recycling,
Hackney’s superb, very green Zero Waste Hub here at Grazebrook. You may have already
seen the adverts in Hackney media.

It is a chance to give and/or take household items
such as books, kitchenware, toys, tools, clothes,
bric-a-brac, furniture, small electrical equipment;
in fact, donate any pre-loved items and take
things you need.

It’s a fantastic community and environmental
event with the aim being to reduce landfill.

Dr Bike will be here for free minor bike repairs,
security checks and cycling TLC alongside
TRAID Seamstresses and the Hackney Fixers
who will be showing us how to mend our favourite
clothes and fix (not replace) electrical equipment.

You can now book a session with the Hackney Fixers and find our about more local
initiatives taking place here: https://hackney.gov.uk/reduce-reuse-and-repair#events

Look forward to seeing you on a very busy Saturday.

Warm wishes,
Bev Dickinson
Extended Schools & Community Leader

https://hackney.gov.uk/reduce-reuse-and-repair#events

